
Dear Members of the Lake Limerick Community, 

My name is Bruce Bronson Jr. I have lived in Lake Limerick since the year 2000. I have been married to 
my wife for 20 years, we have raised three beautiful children in this community. In my professional life I 
have been in management / leadership roles for over 30 years. For 15 years I managed multi million 
dollar operations. In 2005 I made a career change to the trades where I have worked in many roles. I 
have worked on many large projects dealing with city and state infrastructure. Some examples are the 
520 floating bridge, and Link Light Rail. My main task on the light rail project was to install fresh waster 
systems, fire hydrants, water valve systems, sewage lines, and drainage lines for the city of Seattle. I 
believe my vast mechanical knowledge, that comes from my experience as a store manager for a major 
auto parts supplier, and my love of building cars, coupled with my knowledge of water systems and their 
workings make me a great candidate for the water department.  

My goal, being on the water committee would be to work with other committee members to facilitate a 
plan to upgrade our dilapidated water system and bring it to an efficient, functioning, and safe standard 
while being as economical as possible.  

 

Sincerely, 

Bruce Bronson Jr.  


